
National Diverse Bars Condemn Recent Acts of Anti-Asian Hate 
 
The National Asian Pacific American Bar Association, Hispanic National Bar Association, National 
Asian Pacific Islander Prosecutors Association, National Association of Women Lawyers, 
National Bar Association, National Filipino American Lawyers Association, National LGBT Bar 
Association, National Native American Bar Association, and the South Asian Bar Association of 
North America strongly condemn the ongoing wave of hate and violence targeting the Asian 
American community. We extend our heartfelt condolences to the family, friends and 
coworkers of the victims of the shootings in Georgia and commit to supporting the Asian 
American community in the state as they heal. 
 
We continue to stand in support of the Asian American community across the country, and will 
use the resources and experiences of our organizations to assist those in need. We urge all of 
our affiliated bar associations and our members around the country to work with local Asian 
American groups to address these heartbreaking and reprehensible acts. We are committed to 
putting an end to this year-long outbreak of increasingly violent acts of hate. 
 
The recent shootings, the nearly 4,000 reported incidents of anti-Asian hate, and the countless 
acts of hate that go unrecorded, are reminders of the pernicious ways that racism, misogyny, 
xenophobia, and violence impact the lives of diverse communities. Our communities have 
experienced the pain of attacks on our identities and ability to live safely. Together we will 
transcend this pain and create a country free from hate. 
 
Three ways to support the Asian American community in Georgia, courtesy of Asian 
Americans Advancing Justice – Atlanta: 

• Sign on to the collective community statement: bit.ly/aaajcommunitystatement 
• Donate to support the victims and their 

families: bit.ly/DonateToGeorgiaAAPICommunity 
• Share crisis response resources: bit.ly/georgiaAAPIcommunitycare 

 
NAPABA’s resources on combatting anti-Asian hate: 

• Hate crimes resources and pro bono legal assistance, can be found here. 
• Stand Against Hate campaign, denouncing racism can be found here 
• NAPABA and its affiliates’ past statements on anti-Asian hate can be found here.   

 

https://advancingjustice-aajc.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d008ff6fbab1818396f154c8f&id=8d161711ae&e=66cb3601fa
https://advancingjustice-aajc.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d008ff6fbab1818396f154c8f&id=f48a1a90ed&e=66cb3601fa
https://advancingjustice-aajc.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d008ff6fbab1818396f154c8f&id=0b36db8a36&e=66cb3601fa
https://www.napaba.org/page/HateCrimeResources
https://www.napaba.org/page/StandAgainstHate
https://www.napaba.org/page/covid19

